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Hi Nell -

The proposed landscape plan looks good, one question is the restoration of the
drainage swail, likely to have 'rip-rap' stone but the edges should be planted.

Plant sizes - Noticed the '‘Bearberry' groundcover shown as A. UVA on the plan should be upgraded
from 1 QT size to 1 Gal or #1 pot size minimum. (Even the #1 gallon pot size is tiny compared to
the #3 size).

Overall, the Landscape plan looks good.

Thanks,

Jeff
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